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5/6 Students completing their

Peace Day Challenge as part

of International Peace Day on
Saturday 21st September
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The longest line competition
was a huge hit across the
school as part
Day 6




MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL TEAM

Dear Families,

It is so difficult to believe that we are already at the end of term 3. Everyone has worked very hard and as
a result experienced much growth and many successes.

SAVE THE DATEDNn Tuesday 12 November 2019 at 6.30 p.m . we are hosting a Parent Engagement Even-

ing. This evening will provide our KHPS families one opportunity to participate in our school self -evaluation
as part of our School Review. We wi Il be focusing on three areas of
proving Student Outcomes: Community Engagement in Learning, Excellence in Teaching and Learning,

and Positive Climate for Learning. More details surrounding this event will be published early next term.

Our school self -evaluation will help to inform decisions relating to priority -setting, initiatives, strategies and
actions for improvement. ~ We hope to see you there!

Gratitude
0Gratitude helps you to grow and expand; gratitude b
l'ives of all the&kenCaddyound you. 6

We had a fabulous turn -out of volunteer parents, staff and students at our recent Year 1/ 2 Working Bee.
You may have noticed the gardens throughout our school grounds starting to come alive with the care
they are being provided. Many thanks to Ms Roberts and all of our volunteers for making this happen.

Our School Council and Sub -Committee members for giving so freely of their time and expertise to en-
hance our school community and programs.

Our staff and parent volunteers for all of their behind -the -scenes work on our school production, The
School Inspectors .

All of our Class Parents for the work you do to ensure our fundraising initiatives and special events are suc-
cessful, and for supporting our teachers in any manner of ways. KHPS benefits enormously from your ef-
forts.

OQur Mrs Carter and Mr O6Connor for their work organi

Finally, our students and staff would like to thank and farewell the creative and supportive Mrs Carmen
Wright. Be sure to visit the | ibrary ear|l y -lddgaties.r m

Celebrations

This week we received our inspection report from the International Baccalaureate Organisation, the or-
ganisation who monitor our implementation of the Primary Years Program (IB PYP). Kingston Heath Primary
School received 14 Commendations, including a commendation for our approach to promoting a cli-

mate of understanding and respect involving all members of the school community. We also received

some recommendations that we will address as part of our planning for 2020 and beyond, including a fo-

cus on strengthening our inquiry learning approach. The Primary Years Program requires our staff to be
continuously improving in their use of highly effective learning and teaching practices. More importantly,

the IB PYP is an evidence -based framework that supports our students to achieve their very best in their
learning and as active members of our school, local and global communities in a changing world. It is a
perfect fit with our KHPS School Vision:

At Kingston Heath Primary School a quality learning environment gives students, staff and the community
confidence to strive for excellence as active and positive members of a global village.

It was inspiring to see so many of our athletes out there competing in District Athletics this week. Our stu-
dents can be proud of their ribbons, bringing their best selves to every event, and also being excellent
ambassadors for Kingston Heath Primary School. Congratulations to all of our athletes!
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What a production! The School Inspectors was a smash hit, thanks to our entire KHPS community. Students
can be extremely proud of their writing, dancing and acting, as well as their set design and prop crea-

tion. This event was a fine example of our community living out our PYP Learner Profile Attributes: taking

risks as learners, expressing ourselves with confidence and creativity, reflecting upon our personal and

collective strengths, and working interdependently with others. Well done, everyone!

This week we received the results of our Parent Opinion Survey. We had some positive feedback from the
randomly selected group of parents who completed thi

80% of our parents view as positive our efforts to increase student agency and voice  and 83% of our
parents view as positive our approaches to enhancing student motivation and support
(Excellence in Teaching and Learning)

Our parents view as positive our approaches to promoting positive behaviour  (86%) and respect for
diversity (88%) (Positive Climate for Learning)

91% of our parents view as positive the  opportunities the school provides to participate in their child
(ren) ds eahd9d & feel oomfortable approaching KHPS with their concerns (Community
Engagement in Learning)

Reminders

With the holidays upon us, we ask everyone to be mindful of road safety, whether walking, cycling or driv-
ing.

As an IB PYP school, we expect everyone in our community to act in accordance with the PYP Learner
Attributes, which together represent demonstrating an attitude of respect, working together and having

a growth mindset. We discuss these attributes with our classes, at assembly, and sometimes with small
groups of students in supporting them to reflect on specific successes and challenges. In this newsletter,

you will find a description of the different attributes, for your reference and discussion at home. You may
even decide to hang a copy on your fridge!

Have a wonderful school holiday, everyone. Wherever you go and whatever you do, have fun and
above all, be safe. We look forward to seeing you back for Term 4 on Monday 7 October 2019.

Your Principal Team

Sherri Lake and Karen Roberts







